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SC 13 Meetings





Last meeting of CIGRE SC 13 was held June 21-22 at KEMA in Arnhem, Holland.


Next meeting will be held during the CIGRE General Meeting, August 27 or 28, 2002, in Paris. 


The 2003 meeting will be held in Sarajevo, Bosnia.  A SC 13 Colloquium will be held in combination with that meeting.








Other Related Meetings:





SC 23 Colloquium, October 24-26, 2001, in Venezuela.  Subject is “ Trends in Substation Technology and Environmental Conditions; Their Scope and Impact on Functionality and Operation”.





Just held…Australian National Committee of CIGRE, Colloquium held September 3-7, 2001, in Cairns.  Subject was  “ Behavior of Electrical Equipment and Components in Tropical Environments”.





SC 13 Organization


New proposal to expand the scope of SC 13 to include all high voltage equipment, except for power transformers and HVDC power electronics.  Still under discussion, to be decided by end of year.








Significant Activities





New Working Group.  A new working group has been formed to plan and conduct a reliability survey on circuit breakers and disconnectors.  (Depending on the outcome of the CIGRE organizational changes, additional apparatus may be added to the survey.)  The survey is expected to begin in 2003.  Convenor of the working group is C. Solver of Sweden.  Additional working group members are needed, including from USA.





WG 13.07 Controlled Switching Survey.  The working group is moving its focus to the economic aspects/benefits of controlled switching.  For this purpose, a survey will be distributed to gather details related to various controlled switching applications.  Further information will be emailed to SWG members.





WG 13.10 Fault Current Limiters.  Proposed expansion of the scope to address overall impact of increased fault currents.  SC 13 is seeking additional proposals for this work, and participation by USA users in the working group.  Ideas and nominations should be sent to D. Johnson.





WG 13.11 Application Guide for IEC 60056 and 60694 (or new numbers?).  Draft has been released for the first section of the new application guide, representing significant (and quick!) progress by the working group.  Details are listed in the full SC 13 report.








Miscellaneous Items:





Minutes of the last SC 13 meeting are attached. 





Repeat Message….


An e-mail distribution list has been established since the last IEEE Switchgear Committee meeting.  This list was established on the egroups.com web site, and was announced (with instructions for joining) via email to USA members of the Switchgear Committee.  The response to this solicitation was not so strong.   Since the creation of the list, eGroups has been absorbed by Yahoo (YahooGroups), making the enrollment process somewhat more confusing.  Instructions will be re-issued in the hope that more members decide to participate.  The web site associated with this email list will also have downloadable files related to CIGRE SC13.  The list is named � HYPERLINK mailto:CigreSC13USA@egroups.com CigreSC13USA@egroups.com� or � HYPERLINK mailto:CigreSC13USA@YahooGroups.com CigreSC13USA@YahooGroups.com .(either address will work).
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